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in NOx Emissions Verification Tests 

 
 
 

With regard to the “Investigation into the Fact-Finding Process of Fraudulent Activities in NOx Emissions 

Verification Tests,” which the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) instructed us to 

investigate on July 5, 2024, we have conducted an internal inspection and reported the results to MLIT today. 

 

[Inspection Result] 

With an internal inspection result, we have not found any inappropriate results which are included NOx inspection 

and data processing for our products based on NOx emission inspection by Law relating to the Prevention of 

Marine Pollution and Maritime Disaster. 

 

During inspection, we have found some improvement points from a view of Quality Management. 

We make constant improvements for Quality Management. 

[For inquiries, contact] 
 
Corporate Planning Office 
e-mail : soumu.info@dhtd.co.jp 


